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The Iowa City Public Library Founda­
tion has raised nearly $730,000 in cash 
and pledges towards the Centennial 
Endowment Fund's one million dollar 
goal. The income is used annually to 
support the library's materials budget. 

Many individuals and groups have 
contributed $1,000 or more since the 
drive began in 1986. They are recog­
nized on the donor tree located in the 
College Street vestibule. These people 
have contributed since July 1, 1989: 

Pat & Bill Sueppel 
Joan M. & Hughlett L. Morris 
In Memory of Amelia T. Allen by 

Harriet A. Stevens 
Mary & David Jepsen 
Iowa City Optimist Club 
Margaret Perret in Memory of 

George Perret 
Dave & Joy Drummond 
Ellen & Alan Widiss 
Chick & Pat Meade 
Welt-Ambrisco Insurance, Inc. 
Ruth & G. Robert Carlsen 
Nadine & C. Jeffrey Larson 
Jane & James Jakobsen 
Jean & Sydney James 
Kathy & Harry Wolf 

Jeri & Tom Hobart 
Fern & Ivan Burmeister 
Independent Insurance Agents of 

Johnson County, Inc. 
In Memory of Connie M. Bream 
In Memory of Susan M. Cliftori 
Bev & Elliott Full 
Hartwig Motors Inc. 
Members of the Iowa City Old 

Capitol Kiwanis Club 
Hansen Opticians 
Carolyn & Robert Hogg 
Doris & Francois Abboud 

Contact the Development Office for 
information about how you can help 
the library foundation reach its million 
dollar goal. 


